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18 September 2019 

BBC Music Day – Recycling request 

 

Dear Parents and friends of CHPS, 

 

On Thursday 26 September, the children will be participating in BBC Music Day - an annual celebration of the power 

of music to change lives.  To mark the day, each year the BBC organises thousands of events across the UK and 

produces broadcasts for TV, radio and online.  The theme this year is ‘music and wellbeing; the power of music to 

inspire, bring us together and make a positive impact’. 

For schools, the BBC produces an online singing tutorial, led by a musical expert – this year, Gareth Malone.  Next 

Thursday, the children will follow the tutorial in class and practise the song ready for a whole school singing assembly 

at the end of the day. 

As a further celebration of music, on Friday 27th September, the children will be making musical instruments in class 

out of recycling.  In order to support this activity, we ask that you please send in a selection of recycling items for the 

children to use – cardboard boxes, cardboard tubes, plastic cartons etc.  These can be brought into school from today. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  We hope that the children will have a super couple of days and come home 

singing! 

Kind regards, 

 

Jane Hartley 

Music Lead (Rooksdown) 
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